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Hensley, Chad, EMNRD

From: Hensley, Chad, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 8:50 AM
To: Raley, Jim; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Byers, Anna'; 'Hernandez, Joseph'
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Extension Request - East Pecos Federal 22 #005H - 

nAPP2126345192

RE: Incident # nAPP2126345192 
 
Jim, 
 
Your request for an extension to March 8th, 2022 is approved. 
 
 

From: Raley, Jim <Jim.Raley@dvn.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 2:55 PM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD <Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us>; 
Velez, Nelson, EMNRD <Nelson.Velez@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'Byers, Anna' <Anna.Byers@wsp.com>; 'Hernandez, Joseph' 
<Joe.Hernandez@wsp.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Extension Request - East Pecos Federal 22 #005H - nAPP2126345192 
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening 
attachments. 
Chad or Nelson, 
With Robert out of the office, could you consider this extension request below.  
 
Jim Raley | Environmental Professional - Permian Basin 
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220 
C: (575)689-7597 | jim.raley@dvn.com  

 
 

From: Raley, Jim  
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 2:50 PM 
To: 'Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD' <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Cc: 'mike.bratcher@state.nm.us' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Byers, Anna <Anna.Byers@wsp.com>; Hernandez, 
Joseph <Joe.Hernandez@wsp.com> 
Subject: Extension Request - East Pecos Federal 22 #005H - nAPP2126345192 
 
Robert, 
 
WPX Energy Permian, LLC. (WPX) is requesting an extension to the current deadline for submitting a closure report 
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the East Pecos Federal 22 #005H (API# 30-015-42270). A release was discovered 
on September 9, 2021 that was assigned incident number nAPP2126345192. Remediation activities are completed 
pending review of supplemental depth to water determination to confirm remedial efforts. To provide enough time for 
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further assessment and the completion of a closure report, WPX requests an extension of the deadline to March 8th, 
2022.  
 
 
Jim Raley | Environmental Professional - Permian Basin 
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220 
C: (575)689-7597 | jim.raley@dvn.com  

 
 
 
Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), 
are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any 
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return 
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.  


